
 

 

5th April 2019 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Next Parents Forum 

Once again thank you to all parents who completed the Parent questionnaires.  We would like to 
invite parents into school to share with you the steps we have taken in light of the last parents for-
um.  The meeting will take place with Mrs Seabright (Headteacher) and Miss Yasmin on Wednes-
day the 10th of April at 9.15am.  We welcome as many parents as possible as your views and 
opinions are key to our success.  

ATTENDANCE 

Well done to classes 4, 8, 9, 10 and 12 for achieving over 96% attendance last 
week. 
A superb well done to class 9 for 100% attendance. 

Relationships Parents Steering Group 

On Thursday our steering group of parents met to discuss the draft version of the  
proposed Relationships policy.  There were many queries and questions raised and it will take 
some time to work together as a community to achieve the best outcomes for our children.  The 
next meeting will focus on looking at some of the teaching resources that maybe  
introduced.  Nothing will be in place for the children until September 2020.  

Smart Watches 

We encourage all children to wear watches in school so that they can use these 
tools to tell the time.  Please can we alert parents to the fact that SMART watches 
are NOT allowed in school because it is a phone accessory. 

TT Rock Stars for last week 

DATES FOR NEXT WEEK 

* Monday 8th April - Whole School Celebration Assembly (9am Parents Welcome)  
* Wednesday 10th April - Father Nicholas Easter Assembly - Easter Egg Prize draw 
* Friday 12th April - Singing Square (9am Parents Welcome) 

Wishing our children and their families a happy and safe half term and children return to 
school on Tuesday the 23rd of April after the Monday Bank Holiday 

Year Group Winners

Year 3 Ajwad Aziz (1)

Year 4 Samah Amirah (5)

Year 5 Hamza Faisal (8)

Year 6 Aliyza Waseem (12)


